
 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  AWARD OF BIDDING PROCESS No. VE-VJ-IP-LP-008-2013 

DATE:  MAY 22, 2014 

 

Today the National Infrastructure Agency (ANI) granted to “PSF CONCESIÓN LA PINTADA”, 
the group in which Construcciones El Condor S.A. holds the 21.15%, a concession contract 
under the scheme of private-public partnership PPP, to execute a project consisting of "studies 
and designs, financing, environmental and social management, land purchases, construction, 
rehabilitation, improvement, operation, maintenance and reversal of the concession “Autopista 
Conexión Pacifico 2” that belongs to the project "Autopistas para la Prosperidad"”. 
 
The estimated value of the project is $1.300.234.031.470 COP 


